
Head Teacher Mrs Moore and members of her School Council attended the 

Launch of National Living Wage Week 2023-24 held at the conference room 

at the beautiful Oval@ Surrey Cricket Ground on November 6th 2023. St 

Antony’s is known as the “Face of the Living Wage Campaign”  as the 

school’s staff, children and parents passionately support the initiative which has 

direct positive implications for the school’s entire community. 



Mrs Moore, member of the National Steering Group, chaired the launch event before a 

large audience of key Government, Education and Business Leaders; masterfully 

inspiring all with her personal experience of the benefits of accrediting  for all parties. 



Head Girl Tashelle and Deputy Head Boy Tyiriek captured the minds and hearts of the very influential audience 

with their powerful plea for more Local Authorities, Government Agencies, Schools and Businesses to accredit.  



Champions of the Living Wage Campaign Continuing To Promote It’s Merits Across The 

Nation, Encouraging Full Engagement And Accreditation At All Levels.  


